
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CAROLINA REGIONAL VOLLEYBALL ASSOCIATION 
Boys’ High School Growth Grant Program 

 
 

 
Established in 2023, the Carolina Region has already distributed over $80,000 to 
public, private, and charter high schools across North Carolina to aid with start-
up funds to establish a Boys’ Volleyball team at their school.  Our goal is to aid in 
the establishment of enough Boys’ Volleyball High School teams to achieve 
sanctioning as an approved sport by the NC High School Athletic Association. 
 
What will your donation help fund? 

• $500 – provide sustaining funds to a school in their second year of 
Boys’ Volleyball competition 

• $1000 – provide start-up funds to a first-year Boys’ Volleyball 
Program 

• $1500 – allow the Region to help both a first-year and second-year 
program 

 
 

Want to help the Carolina Region grow Boys’ High School Volleyball?  Contact 
us today. 

 
 
 

office@carolinaregionvb.org |  336.766.3581 
carolinaregionvb.org/supporttheregion 

 
 
 
The Carolina Regional Volleyball Association is a 501(c)(3) organization.  Donations may be tax deductible.  Consult 
your tax professional for more information. 
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